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My comments on the proposed revised Local Plan:-

1) I object to the use of green belt land in The Plan. With the worries about the effects of
climate change, every effort should be made to keep the green belt to prevent a further
deterioration of air quality for the residents of South Warrington.

2) The government has recently proposed that brown field sites should be used in order to
preserve the greenbelt and prevent urban sprawl. Warrington has brown field sites which
should be used before use of the green belt is even considered.

3) In South Warrington thousands of houses have already been built in or are in the course
of construction. There have been no improvements to the roads to prevent gridlocked
traffic. Standing traffic adds to air quality problems. Greenhouse gases need to be reduced.

4) The medical facilities in the area are already over-stretched.

5)There are no facilities for teenagers.

6) The proposed Six56 employment area at Lymm would use the greenbelt and cause
further problems on the M6 and M56 - motorways already congested and with frequent
accidents which cause problems in Warrington when traffic is trying to find alternative
ways of passing through Warrington.

The Local Plan should be reconsidered, starting at a point where brown-field sites should
be used before green belt is specified. The continued development of the surrounding local
villages should be stopped before their character is even further destroyed.

S. Ventre




